
 

Autumn 2025 
 

The Skies above my eyes… what 
happens at night? 

Geography – I am a 
geographer 

 
We will be looking at 

maps and the Jolly 
Postman.   

Art - I am an artist 
 

We are going to be looking at 
colouring mixing before 

moving on to create our own 
owl sculptures out of clay.  

PE  
In PE, we will cover 
woodland activities, 

dance and 
gymnastics. 

 

Science – I am a scientist 
 
We will cover: 

‘Seasonal Changes’,  
‘Animals including humans’ and 

year two will cover ‘living 
things’. 

PSHE – life learning 
 

The units we will cover are: 
 

-Families and People who care 
for me and Caring Friendships  
-Respectful Relationships  
-Being Safe (and road safety). 

 
 

RE 
In RE our two enquiry questions 

are… 
 

Does God want Christians to look 
after the world? 

 
What gifts might Christians in 

my town have given Jesus if he had been 
born here rather than in Bethlehem? 

English – I am a reader 
and a writer 

 
In the first half term, we 

will look at fairy tales 
before then reading and 

writing about owls.   

Maths- I am a mathematician  
 

We will be looking at place 
value and addition and 

subtraction.  

Computing  
 

We will look at mouse 
and keyboard skills and 
will then introduce the 

children to 
programming.  

French   
We are going to 

learn numbers to 10 
and learn French 

greetings.   Music – I am a musician  
 

We will be learning Harvest and 
Christmas songs. Whilst we are also 

going to be sea shanty songs. 

DT – I am a designer 
 

In DT, we will be making our 
own fairy tale puppets.   

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome to Maple Class, please find an overview 
of our learning for this term.  
 
A meet the teacher meeting will be held early this 
term, this will give you an opportunity to find out 
about how we learn in Maple Class and ask any 
questions you may have.  
 
We will use seesaw to communicate any 
information or announcements – if there is an 
urgent message you need to send to us please 
contact the school office.  
 
Our PE days this term are Wednesday and 
Thursday. Please could children ensure they have 
their PE kits in school on these days. We will also 
be taking part in woodland activities, some of these 
sessions will also take place on our school field.  
 
Our school day begins at 8:40am and finishes at 
3:10, please collect your child from outside Maple 
Classroom.   
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 
ask.  
 
Thank you,   
 
Laura Jervis  

History – I am a historian  
 

We will learn about. ‘Bonfire 
Night’, ‘Remembrance Day’ and 

‘Katherine Johnson’.  
 


